
Positive Education Workshops 

(19 October, 8 November, 6 and 14 December 2022) 

 

Our S5 students participated in four ‘Positive Education Workshops’ during Other Learning 

Experience lessons. The workshops aim to help students develop a growth mindset and to  

strengthen their resilience. 

 

Students demonstrate their work 

Students actively participate in the activity 

 


